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Dear Valued Hologic Customer, 
 
Hologic is committed to providing you the highest quality customer service, product support, and 
technologically advanced products to transform breast surgery patient care.  As a leading global 
healthcare and diagnostics company, we strive to make advances toward greater certainty and 
efficiency for our customers by providing them with cutting-edge technology that makes a real 
difference in patient lives. 
 
This letter is to inform you that the PERL® ring localization device will officially transition to End of Sale 
(EOS) status, effective November 16, 2021.  For this product, we have been impacted with challenges 
related to global supply chain.  We regret these unfortunate circumstances and apologize for any 
inconvenience that this may cause our customers.  The impacted SKUs are: 
 

• R-10-5, PERL ring localization device, 1.0 cm 

• R-15-5, PERL ring localization device, 1.5 cm 

• R-20-5, PERL ring localization device, 2.0 cm 
 
We encourage you to contact your local Hologic representative for additional information about 
alternative breast localization products.  For all questions regarding this End of Sales notice, or for help 
on identifying your local Hologic representative, please contact Hologic Customer Sales Support at 1-
877-371-4372. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Keith Reed   
 

 

  

Vice President, Sales 
Breast and Skeletal Health, HOLOGIC 

  

 

 


